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Welcome to the 2025-2026 School Year at New Heights! 
We are thrilled about what's in store this year for the New Heights Family. We are coming off another historic 
school year, having achieved higher than ever before in the school's history. We are PROUD to announce that for 
the first time in our school’s history OUR scholars have EARNED an “A” school grade!!! This school grade 
represents ALL that New Heights is about. Together, we faced two devastating storms and still soared! We could 
not be prouder of our scholars as they continue to prove just how brilliant and capable they are. 

New Heights is a truly special and diverse learning community. We operate by the 'I am because WE A.R.E.' 
mentality, a guiding phrase that reminds us that our daily actions impact everyone around us and that we are part 
of something bigger than ourselves. 

Your New Heights instructional team is excited to work with our scholars, helping them become the best versions 
of themselves. The 2025-2026 school year will be another year where we make history through hard work and a 
relentless attitude. 

See below for important information that will make sure we ALL have another great school year: 

• Attendance is VERY important to OUR success 

• Learning Time: 8:45 AM – 2:55 PM Daily  

 The front gate will open at 8:15 AM each morning. 

 Any scholar arriving after 8:45 AM needs to be checked in by an adult in our front office. 

 Scholars CANNOT be signed-out AFTER 2:30 PM each day to ensure everyone arrives home safely.  

 Scholars being picked up through the car line are EXPECTED to be picked up at 2:55 PM daily. 
Please make sure you contact the school if you are running behind because of unforeseen 
circumstances.   

 Breakfast and lunch are provided free of charge for all New Heights scholars. 

• Communication: ALL families are expected to have their contact information always updated on FOCUS. 
All communication will be coming from that platform this school year.  

http://www.pcsb.org/newheights-es

